
  

 
FAQs: 2024 Global Leadership Exchange 
Leading Change: Flourishing Communities and Wellbeing for All 
 

What is a Match? 

A Match is a two day in person meeting on a specific subject or topic. Most 
matches will take place in the Netherlands and all matches will be held on June 
24 and 25, 2024. 
 
Each Match will involve between 10 to 20 people. There is a host who, along with 
people from other countries, will discuss the same subject and share their 
knowledge with each other.  
 
Together, they develop the plan for the two-day meeting, which is why you should 
choose the subject you are interested in as soon as you can, so you can be part 
of the planning of the agenda and program for the Match. 

 

What are the topics of some of the Matches? 

For IIMHL, some of the topics are: Peer Leadership, Emerging Leaders, Suicide 
Prevention, Child and Youth Mental Health, Wellbeing in Cities, Indigenous 
Leadership, Addictions Leadership, to name a few.  
 
A full list will be available on the IIMHL website in November.   
 
For IIDL, some of the topics are: Co- Design and Co-Production, Advances in Self  
Direction, Leadership Across Government: Implementation of UNCRPD, Disabled 
Person Advocacy and Leadership, Service System Transformation, Local Area 
Coordination and Family Leadership, to name a few.  
 
A full list will be available on the IIDL website in November.  

 

What is the Network Meeting? 

The Network Meeting is a two and a half day face-to-face meeting, starting with 
registration in the afternoon of June 26 and an opening reception that evening, 
continuing with two days of networking and discussion sessions on June 27 and 
28, 2024.  

 

Can I do just one of these options – Match or Network Meeting? 

Yes, you can. Although, we recommend you do both as this will give you the best 
experience of connecting with leaders from around the world to share what works 
in mental health, substance use and disability.  Also, leaders who travel from long 
distances will want to attend both as this will be the best value for their travel 
expense. 

 
  



 

 


